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Newsletter highlights:

Annual Report 2022

NPCA Quality Improvement event 

Annual Report 2022

The NPCA Annual Report 2022 was published on 12 January and is 

available for download on our website. The report covers men 

diagnosed or treated between 1 April 2020 and 31 March 2021 in 

England and Wales. It looks at whether the care these men received is 

consistent with recommended practice and provides information and 

resources to support healthcare providers, commissioners and 

regulators to improve care, including: 

 

Data quality and completeness

Patient demographics

Diagnosis, staging and treatment information

Treatment outcomes

Variation in treatment

Impact of COVID-19

Many thanks to all Trust and Health Board teams for continuing to 

submit data, without which the NPCA would not be possible.

 

 
 

 

 

How to make the most of the 2022

Annual Report 

In addition to the Annual Report, we 

publish a range of resources on our 

website to support providers to 

implement the recommendations, 

including:

 

Individual provider results and 

downloadable reports

QI action plan template

Infographics

Organisational audit results viewer 

In addition, you can explore our 

dedicated QI section featuring resources, 

videos, blogs and case studies.

How to make the most of the 2022 

Annual Report

 

NPCA QI event, 3 February 

There's still time to register for 

next month's NPCA quality 

improvement event, on Friday 

3 February at 9.30 - 12.30.

 

This virtual event will look at 

the impact of the NPCA over 

the 10 years since it was 

established, and look forward 

to future priorities in prostate 

cancer audit.

 

Find out more and register for 

free here. Please also share 

the event details with your 

colleagues and networks.
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